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June 7, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Reqguest for Limited Modular Approval for PQC-WMTS-ITS2
To Whom It May Concern:

Philips Medical Systems of Andover, Massachusetts herby submits the enclosed application for
Equipment Authorization under 47 CFR Part 95, Subpart H for a wireless medical telemetry
transmitter module, whose FCGC grant ID would be PQC-WMTS-ITS2,

This module incorporates the same radio technology and implementation as that used in the
Philips TRx4841A. This device differs in that it is modular, intended to be incorporated into
certain Philips patient monitors, thereby providing wireless communication to existing
infrastructure in healthcare facilities. The module complies with FCC Rules as a self-contained
entity; it does not rely on external mounting or shielding or other input/output mechanisms to
achieve compliance to either Parts 15 or 95 of the FCC Rules. The module is not being offered
for sale as an OEM component, it is for incorporation into Philips Medical Systems products only.

Upon receipt of this grant, the grant ID will be applied to the device. Furthermore, the instruction
to the user concerning frequency coordination (as per 47 CFR 95.1109) will appear on the
module. Products which incorporate this device will be labeled “Contains PQC-WMTS-ITS2", and
their associated Instructions for Use will also advise the user concerning frequency coordination
{47 CFR 95.1109).

‘Thank you in advance for your consideration of this application.

S;nc/erely, ,
& WM
Terrence J. Sweeney

VP — Global Clinical Affairs



